
 
 

 

 
April 2024 
 
YEAR 8 GATEWAY SUBJECT EVENING 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to you as a reminder that this Thursday 11th April at 5pm we are hosting our Year 8 gateway 
subject evening.  The event takes place on the ground floor of the main building and will be finished 
by 7pm. 
 
The evening is an opportunity to ask the individual curriculum teachers any questions to help inform 
your child’s choices prior to the hand in deadline. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you from 5pm on Thursday via the main student entrance. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mr Richard Davis 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


